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What a fantastic first week back. The children have come back into school with such 
enthusiasm and excitement, it really have been truly heart-warming to see. We have the 
‘buzz and hum’ of learning and fun back in school. This morning we had our flourish 
assembly to celebrate how the children have settled back into school life this week. We are 
so proud of the exceptional effort they are all making in trying to be the best they can be in 
all areas of school life. Children have demonstrated their generous hearts and minds in how 
they have given time to help another, shown real compassion in the words and actions they 
have chosen to use with others around school and how their behaviour reflects our Christian 
Values.  
 
As we continue our journey through Lent, the children are taking time out daily to think 
and reflect upon the courage they have shown this week and through their time away 
from school. We have been focusing on how we can flourish together by showing love, 
courage and peace in all aspects of school life. The children are truly embracing the vision.  
 
I would like to wish you a lovely weekend; hopefully the weather will take a positive turn.  
 
Take care and stay safe.  
 
With very best wishes,  
Mrs Gibbons  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have been having lots of fun learning with our friends again. 
 

 

                          
 
                     

         

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Spring and Summer Term Diary Dates 

 
Friday 19th 
March 2021 

Comic Relief – see poster 
below 

Wb 
22.03.2021 

Rewind to Easter Year 5 
 

Friday 26th 
March 2021 

Easter Service  
Last day of Term   

Wb 
29.03.2021 

Easter holidays –  
 
Rhythm of Life – home 
learning resources for LENT.  
 
These will be available on 
Teams in your child’s 
Collective Worship folder.  

Monday 
12th April 
2021 

Training Day  

Tuesday 
13th April 
2021 

First day of Summer Term 

Tuesday 
20th April  

Parent’s/Carer’s Evening 

Thursday 
22nd April  

Parent’s/Carer’s Evening 

 
 We will be sending out appointment times for 
parent’s/carer’s evening by the end of next week. 
These meetings will be delivered through phone 
calls or virtual calls on teams, just like in the 
Autumn term. 

P.E Days  
 
Please ensure your children come 
dressed in full P.E. kit including 
trainers. P.E. days are as follows.  
 
Class  Days  
Blossom  Tuesday   

Willow  Friday   

Birch  Wednesday   

Oak   Tuesday   

 

To support children return to school 
following lockdown we are 
completing 30 minutes of physical 
activity each day. This is additional 
to the children’s break time and 
lunch time.  
 

 

North Yorkshire’s Director of Public Health has a message for all families. Please click on the link 
below.  
 
Message from the director of Public Health North Yorkshire.  
 
  

https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Emergencies,%20health%20and%20safety/Reopening%20March/LFD%20Testing_Back%20to%20school%20letter%20for%20North%20Yorkshire%20families_11%20March%202021.pdf?utm_campaign=1732233_CYPS%20Covid-19%20update%20-%2012%20March%202021&utm_medium=email&utm_source=North%20Yorks%20County%20Council&dm_i=4BPJ,114LL,34L2MJ,4O3EI,1


 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  

  
Over its 35-year history Comic Relief has raised more than £1.4billion.  Sutton-in-

Craven CE are as keen to be involved this year and to raise even more smiles within 

our school.  
  
Children are able to choose how they would like dress for school on Friday 19th 

March:  

1. We love seeing you doing what makes you happy. Come dressed as a 

gymnast, a footballer, a baker, a scientist, your role model!  

                                
  

2. Come to school with crazy/messy hair  

  

3. Wear non-uniform and come with a joke to share with your class   

  

A payment item will be set up on ParentPay next week for you to make a donation. 

Thank you for your support.  

All the staff at Sutton-in-Craven CE VC Primary School  
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